
Page 1 of 1 

 FACILITIES COMMITTEE 
 Mike McDonough, Deputy Superintendent 
 Friday, September 9, 2022, 9:00 AM, Central Office 
 

 
Committee Members 
Nadia Long, Board of Education President Anita Dalluge, Assistant Treasurer 
Zach Vorst, Board of Education, Committee Chair Mark Tremayne, Director Innovation & Extended Learning 
Mike McDonough, Deputy Superintendent Matt Middleton, Principal Hilliard Darby High School 
Cliff Hetzel, Chief Operating Officer Cort Hamilton, Assistant Principal Hilliard Bradley High School 
Rich Boettner, Chief Technology Officer Matthew Sparks, Principal Beacon Elementary  
 

 AGENDA 
  
 

 
1. Public Participation 

 
2. Summer Projects Update 
 
3. Facilities Database Update 

 
4. Facility Use Information 

 
5. MFP Update 

 
6. Buildings & Grounds Requests 

 
7. Preliminary Planning for Summer ‘23 

 
8. Safety Update 

 
9. Next Meeting 
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